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Class of 2024 

 

 
 
October 5, 2023  
 
 
Hello Parents and Guardians, 
 
CONGRATULATIONS!  We have made it to Senior Year!  These next several months will go by 
quickly!  Before you know it, it will be June 2024! 
 
At the beginning of Freshman year parents are asked to form a committee (PG2024) within the 
PTA to work on fundraising and planning for our students for their Project Graduation.  Project 
Graduation is a FREE event held on the evening of graduation for all Graduating Seniors. It’s 
Drug and Alcohol-Free, it is chaperoned by parents. This is a night of celebration and lasting 
memories for our students.  Past celebrations have included DJ, Photos, Caricatures, Casino 
Rooms, and activities. 
 
Over the past 3 years, your PG2024 committee has worked hard to fundraise through our Tricky 
Tray, Clothing Drive, Concession Stand, and Dine to Donates to name a few.  We have raised a 
decent amount of money.  However, in order to have the event that we would like to do more 
fundraising and or donations are needed.   Our goal/plan for Project Graduation is an all-night 
River Cruise Up and Down the Hudson/East River with DJ, Caricatures, Photos, Casino Room and 
food.  We would leave out of Liberty State Park, JC, NJ. 
 
 
Current continuing fundraisers:  
     FlipGive -    flipgive.com   Code  PC2DSB 
     Ink Cart Collection -   Drop box in front of Nurses Office  or   bring to PG/PTA meeting 
 
Up coming fundraisers: 
     Sunday, Oct 29th 9:30-1:30  Clothing Drive  @McNeice Auditorium 
     Friday, Nov 10th   All Day   Dine to Donate  @MAMA CEE’s  Franklin Shop Rite Plaza 
     Monday, Nov 13th   All Day  Dine to Donate  @MAMA CEE’s   Franklin Shop Rite Plaza 
 
Future fundraisers: 
    Dine to Donate @Anthony Franco, Sparta 
    Clothing Drive (spring) 
    Graduation Lawn Signs 
 
 
If you have ideas for Fundraising or Dine to Donates, please contact us. 
 



If fundraising isn’t your thing and you would like to make a monetary donation that would 
greatly be appreciated!   With the funds that we have raised to date the approximate short fall 
cost per student is $130.00    
If you work for a company that is looking to support/donate to a non-profit organization, please 
consider your students PG2024 Event!   We are a non-profit (501)c and can supply a tax-exempt 
number if needed for any donations. 
 
If you have a Project Graduation idea that you want to share, please contact us. 
 
There is a lot of planning that goes into this event. With planning also comes expenses.  We are 
currently in the process of looking into Venues to see what our options are for June 2024.  
 
In order to make all this possible we are hoping to raise an additional $10K by February 2024. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  If you would like to come and participate in the planning, 
we meet right after a short PTA mtg on the first Monday of each month at 7pm in the school 
library.    
 
 Our next Senior PG meeting will be Monday, Nov 6th  in the Library after 7 pm PTA meeting. 
 

Follow/Join on Facebook..  SCTS PG2024   for the details concerning ALL Senior Events and 
Information for this coming year!      
 
Monetary donations can be made as follows:    
 Cash… Always 
 Check.. SCTS PG2024 
 Venmo.. @SCTS2024projectgraduation  
 
We can be reached at….2024projgrad@gmail.com         
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
                         Donna Linzalone  &  Becky Pascale 
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